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Satisfaction Survey 

Thank you for taking the 24/7 DadÒ Key Behaviors Workshop! To help us improve it, please 
take a few minutes to answer the questions below. You do not need to write your name on the 
survey. After you finish, follow the workshop leader’s instructions on what to do with the 
survey. 

1) What are your thoughts about the workshop overall? 

2) What are your thoughts about the workshop leader (facilitator)? 

3) What are your thoughts about the workshop location? 

4) What are your thoughts about when we held the workshop, such as the time of day or the day 
of the week? 

5) What was the most helpful part of the workshop? 

6) What was the least helpful part of the workshop? 

7) How will you use what you learned during this workshop? 

8) Can we improve the workshop? If you think so, please share your thoughts on how we can 
improve it. 

 


